Friends of Arran Lake



7 January, 2010

Australian Senate Community Affairs Committee

IMPACT OF RURAL WIND FARMS

Dear Senators:

We would like to commend you on taking the trouble to investigate the adverse effects of wind turbines on rural communities.

To help you with your inquiry, we would like to submit several files for your information. They illustrate our experience in Canada.

The following files will be sent in subsequent emails:

- 1. What went wrong with Ontario's energy policy?
- 2. Adverse health effects of wind turbines.
- 3. Wind cost report
- 4. Submission to the EBR
- 5. Arran Lake presentation

Kind regards.

Keith Stelling.